February 18, 2021

Due to weather, there was no Board meeting. The following are the items approved by the Board via e-mail. All unanimous.

Approval of minutes from January 28, 2021

Approval of alterations at 16 Vail's Lake Shore Drive

Approval of rental of small room on March 7th by Janet Murphy

Approval for use of Pavilion on March 13th by Joan Myers

Approval of Membership Application from Rory O'Donnell at 9 Vail's Lake Shore Drive

As regulations for rental of event spaces are being lifted, recommendation that parties interested in spring/summer rentals will be allowed as long as they abide by all Board of Health restrictions and requirements.